
Balboa Avenue/Garnet Avenue Lane Closures & Utility Relocation Work
Beginning September 23, through September 26, 2016, a temporary weekend lane closure will be in effect 

on Balboa Avenue/Garnet Avenue while crews continue utility relocation and installation work. Lanes will be 

temporarily shifted on Balboa Avenue/Garnet Avenue between Morena Boulevard and Mission Bay Drive. While 

traffic flow in both eastbound and westbound directions will be maintained throughout construction, each 

direction will be temporarily transitioned to single lanes of service. During this weekend, the ramps on Morena 

Boulevard, connecting to Balboa Avenue, will be temporarily closed. Please see the detour route map on the 

back of this flyer.

Weeknight work will continue in the area. This work is required to relocate utility lines in advance of construction 

on the Mid-Coast Trolley project.

Main construction activities include: 

•	Street excavations, potholing, and trenching

•	Water pipeline and dry utility installation on Balboa Avenue from I-5 ramp to Morena Boulevard

•	Crews will minimize impacts to neighboring homes and businesses as much as possible

•	After work hours, trenches will be filled and traffic control measures removed, so that all lanes of Balboa 
Avenue/Garnet Avenue will be open for traffic during weekdays.

Schedule
The lane closures and traffic controls will begin at 7 p.m. on Friday, September 23, and continue through 5 a.m. 

on Monday, September 26. Additional lane closures and traffic controls are tentatively scheduled from 7 p.m. on 

Friday, September 30, through 5 a.m. on Monday, October 3.

About the Project
The Mid-Coast Trolley project will extend Trolley service from Santa Fe Depot in Downtown San Diego to the 

University City community, serving major activity centers such as Old Town, the UC San Diego, and Westfield 

UTC Transit Center. Nine new stations will be constructed. Major construction work will begin in fall of 2016, with 

service anticipated to begin in 2021. 

To be added to our project email list, please go to keepsandiegomoving.com/midcoast.
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Detour Map

Construction schedules may change with very little notice.

Detour to Morena Boulevard 

Detour to  
westbound  
Balboa Avenue/ 
Garnet Avenue

Closed Ramps

Traffic will be  
shifted to east- 
bound lanes.


